
  

 
 

         Ground Transportation Bulletin                        
                                      Base Plant Route E East and West 

Construction 
Starting October 20, 2022 

 

 

Visit us at sunlink.suncor.com. We want your feedback.  
Contact us at DL_GTOPS@suncor.com with comments or questions. 

 

 
October 19, 2022 

Base Plant Route E East and West Construction
 
Effective October 20, 2022, Construction is to start on Cornwall Drive and will prohibit buses from 
traveling through the regular bus route. Passengers who normally get the bus at an affected stop will 
need to walk to the new, temporary bus stop on the other side of Cardinal Drive.   
 
 
Please see detour map below for more information:  
 

 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  
 
- Ground Transportation 

http://sunlink.suncor.com/
mailto:DL_GTOPS@suncor.com

